
BALLÍ FAMILY ORGANIZATION 

“We lead the family worldwide to information vital to our heritage. 

Fact finding is our mission and 

Unity is our bond.” 

www.balli.org 

 

NOTICE: To the Heirs of Spanish & Mexican Land Grants 

 

RE:  Groundbreaking held for SPI's History Museum 

 

Related Story 

By: Gloria Walker 

 

 

A new building is taking shape along Padre Boulevard in South Padre Island.  A groundbreaking 

for the Historical Museum of South Padre Island was held at 601 Padre Blvd., and officials say it 

will be the first museum to bring visitors the history of what the island is today.  It’s a goal that 

had been in the works for years by Dennis Franke, president of the South Padre Island Historical 

Society.  “Fourteen years ago, three of us sat down and determined that a historical museum 

would be a very important thing for the island,” Franke said.  The museum construction is set to 

cost nearly $3 million.  “We have an arrangement with the city to lease this piece of property,” 

Franke said. “In addition to that, we have raised a total of $2.875 million — almost $3 million — 

from the community foundation, the EDA, and part from the city."  The historical society says 

the museum should come together by summer 2025.  

 

 

Watch the video below for the full story.  

 

https://search.app/TnmzkXvHpzH7WuZK7 

 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

The museum is a positive step on preserving our rich and influential history.  

 

Respectfully, 

Federico Blanco Balli Sr. 

 

 

“Know your Roots and Stake your Claims!!!” 

https://search.app/TnmzkXvHpzH7WuZK7

